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Dear Parent’s 
This is a reminder that our tuition payment policy went into effect February 1, 2013. In the past month we have sent 
out many reminders and have sent out your online payment option if you choose to pay online. 
Below are the dates that are associated with you payment option. 
 
Payment Option #1 - ½ tuition payment due on the 1st & Final ½ due on 15th of the month. 
Monday February 4th - 1st ½ due   Monday February 18th Final ½ Due Late Fee of $15 charged  
 

Payment Option # 2 - 4 Equal Payments due Each Monday 
Monday February 4, 2013  Monday February 11, 2013  Monday February 18, 2013  Monday February 25, 2013    Late 
Fee of $15 charged  
 
Payment Option #3 - Payment in full on the 1st of the Month Monday February 4, 2013 Late Fee of $15 charged at 6pm 

Butterfly Classroom 

 The Butterflies had so much fun during our 
Bee and Butterfly unit that it was difficult to 
wrap it up. Hopefully we can go back and 
work on that unit again soon. But since it is a 
new month, we will begin a new unit entitled: 
Bubbles, Boats and Floats! Your children will 
love splashing up in their imagination in this 
water filled theme. Experiment with what will 
sink or float. Children will create a pretend 
river and a sailboat that floats. Water is an 
important natural resource. Your children will 
learn how to preserve, appreciate and protect 
our water.  

Also this month we will focus on the letters: K, 
L, M and N.  

 

Mrs. Claudia & Ms. Irene  

Bears Classroom                                          

For the month of April, we will be discussing 

Transportation, the letter U, Vegetables, Weather 

and the color Yellow. We will also be reviewing 

our numbers from 1-20. We will continue to 

create our art projects using spring collage 

materials. We will continue to use soil and seeds 

for sensory play. Outdoors, we will continue to 

marvel at the change in the environment as 

spring springs up more. It will be a wonderful and 

fun month!     Ms. Taga                         

Teddy Bears Classroom  

Dear Parents,  

  

            SPRING IS HERE!!! This month the children will be learning about the letter’s w, x, y and z. We 
will also learn about the colors Brown and Gray. This month we will also incorporate shapes such as 
circle and triangle into our weekly focus. The weather is blooming outside so please check your 
children’s cubbies and begin to switch out clothes for nice weather as well as making sure the children 
have various sets of clothing for accidents, etc. Another reminder, please check your child’s diaper 
cubbies as well for diapers and wipes, if you are running low please bring in more diapers or wipes the 
next day.  

Thank you, 

You’re Mama Bears, 

Miss Selina and Miss Jackie 

  

Important News         

Reminder: April 18th is Picture Day!  

Parents, our annual fundraiser with 

chocolates will begin in May. Be 

aware that chocolates are to be paid 

for beforehand. More information to 

follow within this month.  

Lions Classroom  

 Dear Families,  

The temperature is rising, flowers are 
blossoming, and there are patches of green 
grass. In other words, spring is here! And 
spring is the subject we will be exploring at 
school. Throughout the month, the children 
will become more aware of the many 
changes that take place during this season, 
as well as common spring activities. They will 
be exposed to spring flowers, animals, and 
insects. Our goals for this month include 
spring colors, weather, plants, insects, and 
animals.   

Enjoy your child as you explore concepts 
related to spring.  

 Ms. Jessica  

 

Kindergarten Koalas 

HELLO SPRINGTIME!  

Let’s go Kindergarteners!! The year has 
flown by and it is coming to an soon. We are 
at the point in our school year in which we 
are reviewing all of our words from the 
beginning of the year until now, sentence 
building and structure, reading 
comprehension, basic math such as addition 
subtraction and greater than less than. Many 
of the children are very fluent in all of these 
areas while there are still a few that continue 
to have problems. Please review all 
homework at home and discuss what we do 
daily with your child.  

For the month of April we will begin our 
Spring unit in addition to graduation 
preparedness. We will be practicing our 
songs and ceremony daily so please ensure 
that your child is in attendance daily. Any 
questions please let me know.                         
Mrs. Jane  

Dragons Classroom 
Dear Parents,                                                                           

Spring has finally arrived. We have many fun topics set for 

April. Our letters will be Tt,  Uu, Ww and  Xx. Our topics will 

be, transportation, things that go up, weather, and x marks the 

spot (maps). Now that the weather is warmer, we will be going 

out on the playground more. I would like to thank all the 

parents who came in for conferences. You are an important 

part of the learning experience. Thank you,   Ms. Hope 
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